
WAC 284-29-140  Identifying producers.  (1) If a person who has a 
financial interest in a title insurance agent also owns a controlling 
interest in another producer, then the title insurance agent must re-
port this person and the other business entities controlled by the 
person as producers who have a financial interest in the title insur-
ance agent. For example if John Brown personally has a financial in-
terest in a title insurance agent and John Brown also owns a control-
ling interest in ABC Realty Co. and XYZ Home Builders Inc., then the 
title insurance agent, in addition to reporting John Brown as a pro-
ducer, must also report ABC Realty Co. and XYZ Home Builders Inc. as 
producers having a financial interest in the title insurance agent.

(2) In reporting producers who have a financial interest in the 
title insurance agent, the information about the producer must be suf-
ficient to properly identify the person who is directly in a position 
to refer or influence the referral of title insurance business to the 
title insurance agent.

(3) If a producer owns the financial interest in the title insur-
ance agent through one or more intermediary entities, then the identi-
ty of the producer and the identity of other entities that the produc-
er owns a controlling interest in that are producers must be set forth 
in the report. For example, if Henry Smith and Frank Jones own an in-
terest in Joint Venture Co., and Joint Venture Co. has a financial in-
terest in the title insurance agent, then Henry Smith and Frank Jones 
must be identified in the report as producers who have a financial in-
terest in the title insurance agent, in addition to reporting other 
entities who are producers that are owned by Henry Smith and Frank 
Jones.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 48.02.060, 48.29.005, and 48.29.015. WSR 
09-20-070 (Matter No. R 2008-22), § 284-29-140, filed 10/5/09, effec-
tive 11/5/09.]
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